CALL FOR NOMINATIONS

for ALA office-bearers and directors



Dear member

We have again reached that time of year when we call for nominations for branch committee members and state and territory directors, where vacancies exist.

At the director level, vacancies exist this year in Northern Territory, ACT, Tasmania, Western Australia and NSW.

As far as I know so far, there will be vacancies for branch presidents in Tasmania, Northern Territory and the ACT. It is very likely that there will be available places for committee members in all states and territories. There always are places for enthusiastic and committed members.

Our committees and the Council of Directors play a vital role in the success and future of this organisation. Many committee members have served their respective branches for many years – in some cases, for over a decade. However, there is a very important role for newcomers to play.

Many of the best talents in the ALA have served on its committees and the Council, but many have not. Members are often too shy to nominate themselves for these positions and wait to be asked. Don't wait! I urge you to consider nominating if you feel you have something to offer your branch or as a director.

I am extremely grateful for all the hard work of the existing directors and committee members, and I look forward to seeing new talent in the year ahead.

If you have any questions about what is involved at either branch or director level, please do not hesitate to contact me or a director or branch committee member.

Please see the nomination form for 2010/11 enclosed with this magazine.

I look forward to meeting our new branch members and directors.

Yours sincerely

Mark Blumer National President

